
St. Mary Campus 
April 6, 2022 

 
 
Solo Ensemble Congratulations! 
On Saturday, several of our middle school students were able to participate in the Wisconsin 
School Music Association's Solo & Ensemble Contest.  In addition, some students participated 
in the virtual contest as well. The students worked hard on their music and evaluated by a 
certified music educator.  We are proud of our students' hard work and dedication.   

 
Earning a first (I) place rating for their solos were: Mari C, Charlotte M, Skylar L, Gianna D, 
Adam S, Kyrra W, Clare B, Cait O, Jack O, Dominic D, Max M, Braeden B, Tanner P. 
 

Earning a first (I) place rating for their group ensemble pieces were: Mari C, Cassy L, Callista T, 
Charlotte M, Ava V, Alicia B, Skylar L, Daniela J, Joselyn JC, Jessica DN, Mia M, Ava L, 
Gianna D, Owen O, Juan M, Bella M, Ben M, Bella P, Tanner P, Clare B, Ziva L, Marissa 
B, Kaitlyn G, Brianna D, Dominic D, Braeden B. 

 
Earning a second (II) place rating on their duet was Adam S and Nick K. 
 

Congratulations to all of the Waukesha Catholic musicians! 

 
Mary Poppins, Jr. Reimbursement 
Receipts for reimbursement from this year’s production of Mary Poppins, Jr., should be turned in 
to the St. Mary School Office, Attn:  Mrs. Dunk.  No later than April 29, 2022!  
 
Attention Gr. 3-6 

March was the last month for the Pizza Hut Book It! Program. Completed March 
calendars are due before Spring Break begins on April 14th. You will NOT receive an 
April Book It! calendar 
 

 
Grade 5 Field Trip 
Our 5th graders are planning to visit the Horwitz Planetarium on Tuesday, April 26th. Students 
will depart @8:40AM and return approximately 10:30AM.  Mark your calendars! 
 
 
Spring Concert Update  
Spring Concert Waukesha Catholic Vocal Concert for K3-5th grade and the Middle School 
Choir will be held on Wednesday, May 4th in the St. William Campus Gym beginning at 6:30. 
 

 New Info – St. Mary Band Spring Concert for 5-8 grade will be held at 

Waukesha South High School on May 3 at 6:30PM!! Mark your calendars! 
 
 
8th Grade Graduation Venue Change 

Parents please note that this year’s 8th grade graduation has changed to the St. Mary 
Campus.  The times remain the same: Mass at 6:45PM with the reception after Mass 

in the Community Room and Social to follow in the gym! 
 

 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Attention Gr. 8 Parents Parent Vs. Students and Staff 

As promised, we will be hosting an 8th grade vs parents/teachers game during 
school as we have in years past. The game will be on Friday April 8th starting at 
2:25 pm in the St. Mary's Gym. All 8th grade basketball parents are invited to be 
part of the event. We will play 3 games with a running 10 minute clock so that each 
of our 3 teams can play against their parents, but any parents & teachers can play 
in any of the games. Kids should bring their basketball uniforms that day to change 

into. You can arrive at the campus office by 2:15 pm that day. Please enter the main office on 
Newhall Ave. to sign-in, then head directly to the gym. Thanks everyone! We hope to see you 
there with your basketball shoes on! 
 
 
 
 

Spring Break begins after Early Dismissal (11:20) on 

Thursday, April 14th 

 

No School April 15th – April 24th 

 

Classes Resume April 25th 


